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Comments: I am an equestrian riding USFS trails.  I share those trails with other users which includes bicycles.

Often those cyclists are traveling at speeds greater than what a horse walks.  They are definitely not enjoying the

sights.  Add an electric motor to that bike and increase the speed to upwards of 35mph.  Now you have a moving

object that is fast and silent.  Most likely the horse will spook, possibly bolt and the rider will end up on the ground

and injured.  Possibly the two will collide and both will be injured.  This will likely occur miles from the trailhead

and undoubtedly out of phone service range.  Mixing bicycles and horses is risky enough, but adding a motor is

truly insane.  I implore you to limit the use of motorized bicycles to trails designated for bicycle use ONLY.


